*The Compliance Commission of
The Bahamas

NOTICE

Re: Joint Press Release from the Ministry of Finance and The Office of The Attorney
General and Ministry of Legal Affairs - The Government of The Bahamas Update on
International Financial Services Compliance Matters

Dear Registrant,
For your careful perusal please find attached a joint press release from the Ministry of Finance and
The Office of The Attorney General and Ministry of Legal Affairs on "The Government of The

Bahamas Update on International Financial Services Compliance Matters.

Thank you for your careful attention to this matter.

Yours Truly,
Andrew Strachan
Inspector

Issued: September 26, 2022




